
STATE OF OHIO 

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

September 13, 2010 

2:00 PM - 5:00 PM 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Ohio Department of Transportation intends to conduct a 

public hearing for the purpose of proposing a new rule, 5501:2-1-16, Special Oversize 

and Overweight Permits for Sealed Containerized Loads.     

 

The proposed rule will create a permit type that will enable sealed international 

containers to be loaded at weight limits common in the overseas markets. 

.    

The Ohio Department of Transportation shall hold a public hearing on the proposed rule 

at 2:00 PM on Monday, September 13, 2010, at the Ohio Department of Transportation, 

Central Office, Conference Room GB, Lower Level, 1980 West Broad Street, Columbus, 

Ohio 43223, in order to receive and hear comments.   

 

Individuals desiring only to submit their position, arguments, or contentions in writing 

(written statement) may do so by submitting them to the following address: 

 

Alea Brown, Administrative Law Coordinator 

Office of Chief Legal Counsel 

Ohio Department of Transportation 

1980 W. Broad Street 

Columbus, OH  43223 

 

Attn:  Special Oversize and Overweight Permits for Sealed Containerized Loads. 

 

Any written statements received by 5:00 p.m. on Monday, September 13, 2010, will be 

considered by the Department of Transportation for purposes of adopting the rule listed 

above.   
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